
As a waterfront homeowner and lifelong Willamette river resident I STRONGLY oppose this bill. We urge you to stop appealing to 
the vocal minority of homeowners that pedal baseless and unscientific propaganda. These restrictions are confusing, unnecessary 
and threaten our access to the waterway we LIVE on. 
Thank you for your NO vote. 

Nick and Rachael Fisher


